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Hi,

| am a citizen and utility rate payer in New Hampshire. Eversource's request to
increase residential electricity rates is ridiculous. NH is an aging population. We
already have some of the highest utility rates in the country. Citizens can not absorb
rate hikes for every company supplying a service to the state. | urge the PUC to deny
their request for an increase and measures that would allow for easier means to
increase rates in the future.

Eversource needs to get their house in order, just as | do in mine. Reduce expenses
if necessary - in their case efficiencies can be gained, bloated headcount can be
examined and measures taken where appropriate to reduce their operating costs -
not increase rates and simply pass it on.

Again - | urge the PUC to deny their request for an increase and measures that would
allow for easier means to increase rates in the future. Make them get their house in
order and not at ratepayers expense.

Thank you.
Kelly Morgan
Manchester, NH
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